
Hebron 9th Grade Campus 
Student I.D. Policy 2018-2019 

 
All Hebron 9th grade students are required to wear a student ID with a 
lanyard when in attendance at school. Being able to easily identify our 
students is an important safety and security measure and beneficial to both 
students and staff. Students will receive one complimentary student ID and 
student lanyard at the start of school.  
 
Any additional student ID cards and lanyards will have to be purchased by 
the student in the Hebron 9th Grade Campus library throughout the 
schoolyear.  

• A lost ID can be replaced for $5.  
• A lost lanyard can be replaced for $2.  
 
A student can get a new ID or lanyard without payment one time only, 
but will be placed on the fine list until he or she pays for the item(s).  

 
Students who do not have their ID for any part of the day, or who do not 
have their ID displayed properly, must check out a temporary badge at the 
attendance window. Students must return the badge at the end of the day. 
If the badge is not returned, the student will be fined $1 per incident. 
 

• Students may have 3 temporary IDs without discipline consequences.  
 

• Temporary IDs #4, 5, and 6 will result in a block lunch detention 
assignment.  
 

*Students who do not attend their assigned detention, will be 
assigned one day of In-School Suspension. 

 
• Temporary IDs #7-plus will result in a day of In-School Suspension. 

 
 
 


